
8457 Townsend Line .  Arkona ON, N0M 1B0 . 519.828.3076 
admin@elimbiblechapel.com . Office Hours—Monday to Friday 9:00am - 12:00 noon 

WELCOME          JANUARY 14, 2024 

. . . making mature disciples of Jesus Christ 

VOLUNTEERS 
 

Openers  
 

January—Stewart and Sandra  

                 Campbell 

February—Steve and Kerry Levitt 
 

Sound Tech 

January 14—Kade Minielly 

January 21—Jesse Wierenga 
 

Librarian 

January 14—Mary-Ann Campbell 

January 21—Rachel & Ellie Callister 
 

Ushers/Greeters 

January 14—Scott Oosterhof 

                 —Ron Lamoureux 

January  21—Zac Bauman 

                  —Stewart Campbell 
Nursery 

January 14—Anne Ottaway 

                 —Kiera Minielly 

January 21—Jen Gootjes 

                 —Brianne Teetzel 

LOVE, FRIENDSHIP 

HATE AND WITNESS 
JOHN 15:12-27 

with M ARK  O TT AWAY  

To give online, simply e-transfer your 

payment to treasurer.elim@gmail.com   

Be sure to include your envelope number  

or first and last name in the message.    
 

Security Question = church 

LEADERSHIP 
Staff Elder/Pastor  

 Mark Ottaway       home   226-521-1448                  gmottaway@hotmail.com 
                                    Cell    519-402-0315 
Elders 

 Craig Callister                                      crkbel@gmail.com 

  Michael Hodgson    cell   519-918-4159                  hodgsonmc@hotmail.com 
 Larry Teeple   home   519-828-3450                 larryteeple@execulink.com 
 Ian Teetzel              cell   519-878-0164                        ianteetzel@gmail.com 
Deacons 
 Stewart Campbell    cell   519-670-4552      campbellstewart1957@gmail.com 
 Steve Levitt             home   519-828-3202                       stevetlevitt@gmail.com 

Evening Service tonight—begins at 6:30 pm 
 —Hebrews 1:1-14— 

YOUTH RETREAT 
 

February 2-4, 2024  

Junior and Senior Youth  

are invited to join a youth   

retreat at the  

Lambton Centre.  
 

We will be joined by Graham 

Kirk as a guest speaker. 

 

Please see Tammy or Cheryl 

for more details.  

Join us on this 

2024 Bible 

Challenge 
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BIRTHDAYS 
 

Thursday—Kiera Minielly 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  
 

None this Week 

The LIBRARY is  

OPEN today 

PRAYER 
 

 Lord, may I live filled up with the love of Christ. 

 May my life be marked as one of obedience to what You have 

commanded. 
 Give me a Christ-like joy that transcends all of life's ups and downs. 

 Thank You that You allowed me to hear the truth of the gospel. 

An Unknown Author Makes Christ Known: A Study in the Book of Hebrews 

Jesus Christ, the radiance of the glory of God! The writer of Hebrews pre-

sents the Son of God as the Creator, the High Priest (who is Melchizedek 

anyway?), the Redeemer, the Mediator of a new and better Covenant, 

and the only object of faith resulting in eternal life and eternal forgiveness. 

“And their sins and their lawless deeds I will remember no more” (10:17). 

The writer also instructs us to love our salvation, to walk as God’s children, 

to live with a Christ-like mindset, and be warned of falling away.  Join us 

on Sunday evenings starting January 7th as we study the matchlessness of 

Christ and celebrate His excellence and authority over all things! 

THIS WEEK 
January 14-20 

 

Tonight 

Evening Service       630 pm 
 

Tuesday 

Women’s Bible Study 

   9 am & 7 pm 
Wednesday 

Junior Youth       7-830 pm 

Senior Youth       7-9 pm 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Women’s Bible Study Start Up 
Tuesday, January 9 at 9:30am and 7:00pm 
2 Corinthians 11:1-4 and Blessings out of Buffetings Chapter 18 
 

If you haven’t already received your discussion questions for this week’s 

study, touch base with Rose (morning) or Cheryl T (evening) today. 

Newcomers are welcome! 

MINISTRY LEADS 
 

It is that time of year again. 

Please  forward your yearly   

reports to Tammy no later than 

January 28, 2024.  

Thank you    

BAPTISM SUNDAY 
 

Sunday, January 28, 2024 we  

will be celebrating baptisms.  

If you feeling called to be  

baptised, please see one of  

the elders. 

Thank you George and Ruth!  
 

After over 20 years, George and Ruth Chaffe have officially retired from 

their caretaking duties here at Elim. They not only kept the place looking 

good every week, they also maintained equipment and did a lot of 

’little jobs’ no one even knew needed doing. Steve and Kerry Levitt 

know they have big shoes to fill as our new cleaning staff.  

STAY FOR LUNCH 
 

Sunday, January 28, 2024 
 

Join us for a time of fellowship  

and celebration  
 

Sign up and bring a soup or buns.  

Dessert will be provided. 


